TELEPHONE 34 0484

TELEGRAMS
UNI MELB PARKVILLE



University of Melbourne

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

Parkville N.2, Victoria

Dr. R.L. Kirk, John Curtin School of Medical Research, Australian National University, Canberra, A.C.T.

2nd July 1970.

Dear Dr. Kirk,

Sorry I wasn't able to give you a little more warning before sending the last batch of blood samples on to you. I was caught rather unawares myself, although fortunately they all seem to have cultured quite well. They were collected by Kerry Kirke and are all reputedly of full Aboriginal descent.

I have written to him asking for a further five samples, again from the Alice Springs area, and am expecting them on Thursday 9th July. On the assumption that it will be all right with you, I will arrange for them to be on the same TAA flight No.426 due into Canberra at 2.35 p.m.

With many thanks again for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Roslyn Angell

Rosh